
 
 

ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL MATH STUDENTS 
 

The Fairfield Public Schools has provided you with a summer work packet to help you be 

better prepared for your math course next year.  To access the appropriate packet follow 

the directions below: 

 

 Go to the district home page (www.fairfieldschools.org) 

 

 Please direct yourself to the section “HOT DOWNLOADS AND LINKS”  

 

 Choose the link “Summer Math Packets” 

 

 Choose the appropriate math packet based upon the course entering  

(e.g., Algebra-8, Pre-Algebra-8, Pre-Algebra-7, Math-7, or Sixth grade packet for 

both Math-6 or Transition to Pre-Algebra) 

 

As you will see, the format of the work packet is in a calendar design.  The reason for this 

is that working on problems continually throughout the summer instead of just before 

school will help maintain the mathematical concepts and skills from the prior year. 

 

Remember this is a review and not new material. This is to help you prepare for next year 

and to allow you to start the year by clearing up any background information necessary 

for success in your new math course. At the start of the school year, you will have an 

opportunity to correct and discuss these problems with your math teacher in class. For 

those without computer access, copies may be obtained in the main office of the incoming 

middle school. Please let the office know the course you are entering in the fall. 

    

Good luck and enjoy the summer. 

http://www.fairfieldschools.org/

